
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 
 

St Vincents College Bendigo Past Students 

65th Anniversary and Sports Hall of Fame Dinner 
Rescheduled Event 

Saturday 20 & Sunday 21 May 2023 
 

Dear St Vincents College Past Students, 

Thank you for your patience and understanding regarding the postponement of our celebration on 16 
and 17 October 2022. The heavy rainfall that devasted many parts of Victoria during those weeks 
made the event impossible to hold, which was not something we could have foreseen. Our thoughts 
and prayers are with those who were impacted and who are still dealing with the consequences of 
these storms. 

The committee has negotiated a new date with the Bendigo Club for Saturday 20 May 2023. All 
details and conditions have been reinstated for the new date, including the Mass and BBQ at the 
College on the following day, Sunday 21 May. 

We are hopeful that the majority of ticket holders will be able to transition to the new date, with table 
arrangements remaining the same. Sadly, this date will not suit everyone and for those unable to 
attend in May, please contact Jim Brennan (details below) to arrange a refund. 

People are requested to contact either their Table Captain or Barbara Lomas (details below) to 
confirm your presence in May at both Saturday and Sunday activities. No further payment required. 

Arrangements have also been made with the All Seasons to reserve rooms in the name of St 
Vincent’s College, so if you require accommodation please contact the All Seasons directly to book.  

Dinner: Saturday 20 May 5.45 for 6.30, Bendigo Club, Reception Avenue Bendigo 

Mass:  Sunday 21 May 11am at Catherine McAuley College, St Vincent’s Road Junortoun 

BBQ & Tours: Following Mass 

With kind regards, 

Your organising committee: 

 
Tim Coates:  03 5443 9129 or 0407 403 574 timothytcoates@gmail.com 
Jim Brennan: 03 5448 3645 or 0458 266 800 jandvbrennan@gmail.com  
Jim Rolfe: 0407 554 263  jimrolfe9@gmail.com  
Barbara Lomas (Alumni Office)  03 5445 9100 alumni@cmc.vic.edu.au  
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ACCOMMODATION 

All Seasons Resort has reserved rooms for us for Saturday 20 May 2022. Booking reference ‘St 
Vincent’s College Bendigo Reunion Old Boys Rooms’. 
 
• All Seasons Resort - 183 McIvor Road, Bendigo 03 5443 8166 

reception@allseasonsbendigo.com.au 
o 27 Deluxe Rooms (1 Queen Bed) 
o 15 Deluxe Triple (1 Queen and 1 Single Bed) 

 
• Central Deborah Motel – 177 High Street Golden Square 03 54437488 

The Central Deborah Motel is a major sponsor of our Sports Hall of Fame Dinner and would 
appreciate your support.  

 
Additionally, these motels are located nearby to The Bendigo Club 
• Golden Reef Motel - 186 McIvor Road, Bendigo 03 5441 1000 
• Crystal Inn               - 233-235 McIvor Road, Bendigo 03 54434340 

Donations are always welcome to help cover the costs of this event. If you are interested in 
becoming a sponsor, please contact Jim Rolfe or Tim Coates. 

 

PURCHASE TICKETS 

A limited number of tickets are still available. 

$50 person for 2-course dinner including drink on arrival. There are two options for purchasing 
tickets. 

CHEQUE: 

Cheques made payable to ST VINCENT’S PAST STUDENTS BURSE, post with details of 
attendees to Barbara Lomas, Alumni Office at Catherine McAuley College, 164 Barkly Street 
BENDIGO, VIC 3550  

Or DIRECT DEPOSIT:  

Pay in SVC Past Students’ Bendigo Bank account, as follows: Account Name: St Vincent’s Past 
Students Burse, BSB 633-000, Account No: 106 509 219. Please put your name as a reference. 
Follow with email to Barbara Lomas alumni@cmc.vic.edu.au with details of attendees. 

If preferring cash, please contact Barbara or Jim Brennan. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

1st Attendee Name:  

Years Attended:  

2nd Attendee Name:  

Years Attended (leave blank for partners)  

List any dietary requirements  

Put me with Table Captain: 
(otherwise will be placed with others of same era) 
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